## **INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH**

(Circular No. ISS/DP/021/2020-21 Dated: 26/07/2020)

Dear Parents,

## Greetings from Indian School Salalah!

We sincerely hope that you are safe and staying indoors.

As you are aware, school has given concession in the school fees from the month of May to August, as per the instruction of the Board of Directors for Indian Schools in Oman. We had also given an option to pay monthly fees in order to reduce the financial burden.

However, we have found that many parents are not paying the fees on time and are not taking advantage of monthly payment facility which was basically decided for this academic year to reduce the financial burden on the parents. Kindly note, First Term Examination for Grade VIII to XII will commence from 16<sup>th</sup> of August, 2020.

We once again earnestly request all the parents to pay the fees at the fee counter which is open from 8.15 am to 1.30 pm (Sunday – Thursday). School office will remain closed for Id holidays i.e. from Thursday, 30/07/2020 to Tuesday 03/08/2020. Kindly pay the fees and inform the class teacher about the payment. In case any parent has a genuine problem, they can meet the Principal personally along with an application for the delay of fee payment and such parent details will be shared with the class teacher.

Regards.

Deepak Patankar

Principal